
 

 

MESSAGE TO ALL SLODSA MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING 

 

On June 27, 2018 the United States Supreme Court handed down a ruling that causes serious 

effects on labor unions in the United States.  I discussed this ruling with our legal firm and have 

made the necessary changes to our application and drafted a list of the benifits afforded to a 

Member in Good Standing in our association.   

The definition of a Member in Good Standing according to our BY-Laws is a member who is 

current in paying their monthly dues and whos membership has not been revolked by the Board 

President for indiscressions against the order and good discipline of the association.   

Attached are: 

 The US Supreme Court Ruling 

 PORAC’s response to the ruling 

 RLS’s  Preliminary Guide to Compliance and Implementation 

 The benefits afforded to a member in good standing with SLODSA 

This information is also posted on the DSA website www.slodsa.org and the DSA Bulletin Board 

in the break room in the jail.    

If you have any further questions please contact any one of your Board members or 

Representatives.     

 

Lars M Luther 

DSA President 

http://www.slodsa.org/

